Safety Precautions for 
Drivers, Aides and Monitors

The Delivery of Food and Packets,

On behalf of the School District, I thank you for making the effort to help support our students.  We ask you to follow these protocols during your delivery of the packages and food to our students:

· When delivering packages, please place the package on the floor and step back from the student.  Please try to keep 8 to 10 feet from the student.

· Please wash your hands before you start your run and once you return back to the bus garage.

· At no time there should be physical contact between you and the student.


We ask you to follow this protocol for the safety of you and the student.

Thank you.

Tom Palmer
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